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Stars of the Week

                       FS2    Aleksy  
                         Y1    Max
                         Y2    Lola S 
                         Y3    Hannah 

                         Y4    Sheril 
                         Y5    Luca
                         Y6   James
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Darcie in Class 3 and Freddie in Reception Class who received Head Teacher Awards this week.



	Attendance - for the week ending 8 January
Class FS2

100%
=1st
Class 1

97.5%
Class 2

100%
=1st
Class 3

97.4%
Class 4

94.2%
Class 5

100%
=1st
Class 6

96.8%
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This term we have relaunched our Courtesy Cup. The children will continue to be awarded stickers when they are courteous and make the right choices but will now wear the stickers and so be able to tell you why they received them. Teachers will record the awards in class and every Friday morning the school Council will add up all of the house points and the winning team will be announced at Celebration Assembly. This week’s winners are the red team, St George, well done to them!                  
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	Colours for the Maldives 
This term, one of our school’s governors and friends, Mr Clive Pearcey, has provided us the opportunity to think about and help a small orphanage in the Maldives. He has two friends who will be visiting the orphanage and it’s children very soon. They have had the wonderful idea of providing colouring pencils and books for the children to play with. If you would like to make a contribution to this worthy cause (a small colouring book or set of pencils), any donations would be very gratefully received. I’m sure you will agree that it would be a wonderful thought for the children of St Joseph’s to know they have contributed to the enrichment of other children’s lives around the world. Many Thanks - Mr Jason Edmunds ( 
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